



SENT TO CITY Clock 11/9/15 6Blale

November 6, 2015

Ms. Janice Bonenfant, City Clerk City Hall 41 Green Street Concord, NH 03301

RE: Road Closure of White Street from Washington Street to Blanchard Street

Dear Janice:

This letter is to inquire and formally request the road closure of White Street from Washington Street to just south of Blanchard Street from 12:00 noon, Thursday, January 28th, 2016 through 10:00 a.m., Monday, February 1st, 2016 for the 1883 Black Ice Pond Hockey Championship. Blanchard Street itself would remain open as well as all park roads and parking.

After extensive logistical meetings, the 1883 Black Ice Pond Hockey Association envisions the street closure would do two things. First, it would allow us to use the street as a drop-off and pick-up point for the shuttle bus that will be shuttling participating players from White Park to the hotels. Secondly, it would allow us to erect temporary facilities for player participants.

Hopefully this will allow you start the permitting process. Please let me know if you require additional information.

Thank you.

Christopher A. Brown President, Board of Directors

1883 Black Ice Pond Championship Association